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Be Caring 
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Be Respectful 
Be Your Best
Braehead Way ( Bridge of Don ( Aberdeen ( AB22 8RR

Tel 01224 707583 ( Fax 01224 706910

Web: www.bridgeofdon.aberdeen.sch.uk

E-mail: bridgeofdon@aberdeencity.gov.uk
Head Teacher: Daphne McWilliam

February 2020
Dear Parent/Carer 
In preparation for S3 we will be asking young people in S2 to make some choices about subjects. All young people will study 12 subjects in total in S3.  All young people will continue to study the following subjects: 

English

Mathematics

Physical Education

RMPS 

PSE 

In addition they will choose at least one subject from each of the curriculum areas listed below:

Expressive Arts (Art, Music or Drama)

Social Subjects (Geography, History or Modern Studies)

Science (Biology, Chemistry or Physics)

Technologies (Business, Computing, Graphic Communication or Practical Woodwork)

Health and Wellbeing (Home Economics, Leadership or Physical Education)

Modern languages (French or Spanish)

Finally, the timetable allows for them to choose one additional subject from this list.

The S3 curriculum requires a balance between maintaining breadth of learning and the depth required to prepare effectively for National Qualifications in S4. As the new curriculum and qualifications have bedded in it has become apparent that we need to provide opportunities for young people to study in depth as they progress through S1 – S3. We believe that the above model will maintain breadth whilst adding depth in S3. As a result, young people will be better prepared for meeting the challenges of National Qualifications in S4and they are given the opportunity to make choices about what they study.  This means that learning will be more focused on specific subjects in S3 and the expectation is that almost all young people will make their choices for S4 from the pool of subjects studied in S3. 

Young people will be supported through the course choice process by their Head of House and by specially arranged assemblies during the week beginning 3 February 2020. In addition, you will be able to discuss next steps at the S2 Parents’ Evening on 20 February 2020 and gain information about careers and pathways at the Course Choice & Career Evening on Tuesday 11 February.
Yours sincerely

Mrs D McWilliam
Director of Education and Children’s Services Mrs Gayle Gorman

Director of Education and Children’s Services Mrs Gayle Gorman


